
Communication, Language & Literacy 

This half term our RWI phonic groups will continue to take part 

in speed sound lessons which will develop their phonic 

awareness. They will be reading phonics books linked to their 

reading level. Our beyond groups will be reading a range of 

non-fiction texts. They shall be identifying features of a non- 

fiction texts e.g instructions and attempting to use these 

features when writing their own instructions. We shall also 

continue to work within our guided reading groups to develop 

our comprehension skills. 

Numeracy & Problem Solving 

In Maths we shall be continuing to follow the white rose 

maths programme. We will be learning about money by  

making amounts, comparing amounts and solving a range 

of problems involving money.  Later in the term we shall 

also be learning about multiplication. We will be making 

groups and using arrays to solve multiplication problems.  

Science 

In science this half term we shall be exploring everyday 
materials.  We shall be naming, grouping and sorting materials 
such as glass, wood, metal, paper and fabric. We shall explore 
which material is best suited for a given task through 
predicting and experimenting. 
This half term we will be answering the question,  Which 
material will be best to use for a roof for our castle? 

  

Knowledge and Understanding of the World 

This half term we will be developing our historical and 

geographical knowledge through learning about Bamburgh 

Castle. We will look at the features of castles before 

learning about how and when Bamburgh Castle was built 

and having a visit to the castle itself. We shall be answering 

the question, What is special about Bamburgh Castle? In 

Religious Education we shall be learning about belonging 

and exploring what groups we belong to. We will be 

answering the question,  What does it mean to belong to a 

faith community? 

 

Computing 
This half term we will be exploring how to create 

documents by modifying text, images, and page layouts. 

We will answer the question how can I edit my document? 

Enrichment & Ways to Wellbeing 

During PSHE lessons this half term we will be focusing on 
healthy eating. We will be discussing the different food groups 

and exploring what a healthy and balanced and diet consists 
of. We shall also explore why it is important we eat a healthy 
diet.  We shall also be making and tasting a range of healthy 

foods and meals.  We will be answering the question, How can 
I make sure I am eating a healthy diet? 

The Arts 

In art this half term we will be working on creating 3D 

models by designing and creating our own Knight helmets 

and swords linked to our castles topic. . We will answer the 

question how do I create a 3D piece of art? In Design and 

Technology our focus will be sculpture. We shall be 

exploring a range of materials and selecting which 

materials will be best to create our own castle. We shall be 

answering the question which materials do I need to build 

my castle? 
Therapeutic Input 

As well as input from physio and SALT teams this half term 

we shall be continuing to look at ways to support self 

regulation. We shall be taking part in the daily mile and 

mindful colouring activities to support self regulation. 

Physical Education 

In PE this half term we shall be continuing to follow our Get 

Set PE scheme through completing our tennis topic. We 

will also continue to swim every week. 
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